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A huge PSA welcome to the Hursthead family!

Welcome to the new school year! We hope everyone had a lovely summer and the
Year 1 and 2 children enjoyed their first week back. For our new reception children
we hope they are excited to get started this week.

The PSA is made up of a group of volunteers who help raise funds to support the
learning opportunities of our children and make the school year as fun as possible.
Every pupil who attends Hursthead will benefit from the money raised through our
events. Monies raised have previously been used to help fund French lessons, school
trips, replenish reading books and upgrade the Forest School area.

Our first PSA meeting this year will be held on Wednesday 13™ September at
7.45pm at the Governors House, Cheadle Hulme and everyone is welcome to
attend. We always welcome help and support so if you ever feel you have something
to offer, would like o lend a hand, or just want to find out what is coming up we
would love for you to join us.

Dates for your diary
Tuck shop - Friday 29th September, Friday 20th October

Children's Discos - Thursday 16th November

Wreath Making Workshop - Wednesday 22" November

Christmas Fair - Friday 1°" December

We are also planning family portraits, a bingo or quiz night, Christmas cards (yes,
we are already thinking of Christmas!) and tea towels (which make good Christmas
presents!).

To keep you informed of events and activities we will use your class reps (and their
trusty class WhatsApp groups) as well as the Hursthead Infant PSA Facebook page.
If you would like to get in touch please email us (hurstheadinfantpsa@gmail.com) or
message us directly/via your class rep.

We look forward to meeting you and your children and we hope this year will be as
fun and successful as the last.

Natalie Jones (Chair), Laura Scott (Vice Chair) and the PSA Committee
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